



Ecclesfield Primary School

High Street Ecclesfield SHEFFIELD S35 9UD

Tel: 0114 2467396 Fax: 0114 2570854

E-mail: enquiries@ecclesfield-pri.sheffield.sch.uk Executive Head J. Eagleton BSc Hons PGCE NPQH

22nd November 2024

A Reading Advent - FS, YI, Y2

Dear Parents and Carers,

At Ecclesfield Primary, we love to read and share our experiences of reading with our friends. Therefore, in Foundation Stage and Key Stage One (Lions, Tigers, YI and Y2) we would like to hold a reading advent!



Children are invited to bring in their favourite story from home which is wrapped if possible. Each day during December, the class will choose one of the books to open and share together. When the class have read the book, the child who brought it in can take it back home. Please note, this is an optional Christmas event.

If you would like to join in with our reading advent, all we ask is that your child brings in one of their favourite books from home which is wrapped in paper. If this book can be named to ensure it is returned. The teachers will do the rest and ensure that the book is safely returned to you once it has been read.

We ask that books are brought into school by Friday 29th November.

Happy reading everybody!

Kind regards,

Mrs Travers and the FS/KSI staff











